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BEETLE BAILEY 
by MORT WALKER 
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BARNEY GOOGLE AND SNUFFY SMITH 
by FRED LASSWELL 
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HOROSCOPES 
IP* Aries (March 21-April 19) You’re luckier 
than you were yesterday, and you’re a whole 
lot luckier than just about everybody else. 
Your sweetheart’s most likely complaining 
about the boss. You have to watch your mon- 

ey closely, but basically, you’re doing fine. If 
you’re going to buy anything, have it be sav- 

ings bonds. 

Taurus (April 20-May 20) Something’s 
shifted by now, most likely. Many things in 

your life are the same, but some may be a lit- 
tle different. If not yet, then soon. If there’s a 

habit you’ve been trying to break, for exam- 

ple, make a new declaration. Say out loud 
that things are different and that you’re 
changing. If you can say it, you can do it. 

^ Gemini (May 21-June 21) Today, it’ll be 
easier to get your ideas across and to do just 
about everything else. You might even be 
able to sell something that was rejected 
before! You’re good at sales. You have a 

good attitude, you explain things well, and 
you don’t hold a grudge. So, dig out an idea 
or a product you’ve tried to peddle before, 
and this time, close the deal. 

Cancer (June 22-July 22) Speaking of 
jobs, this workday could get downright 
intense. Nothing wants to stick to the sched- 
ule. You don’t mind changes, but this looks 
more like a major disruption. The only thing 
that would make this worth while is if it 
somehow makes more money come in. More 
savings, more profit, more efficiency. Make 
sure it does that or pitch a fit. 

& Leo (July 23-Aug. 22) You should feel 
pretty good today. You’ve got reinforcements, 
in the form of somebody who loves you. This 
person may not actually be out there on the 

playing field with you, but knowing you have 
that support really helps. Today, it could give 
you the advantage. 

&£ Virgo (Aug. 23-Sept. 22) Home is where 
the heart is, and it’s where you should be, 
too, just as fast as you can get there. The ten- 

sions are starting to ease, partially due to your 
attentions. You haven’t had time for a ner- 

vous breakdown yourself, not that you would, 
of course. But, if you want the chance to try, 
home’s your best place. Relax and enjoy it. 

£*& Libra (Sept. 23-Oct. 23) You’re a good 
interpreter, but you may feel like you have to 

learn another language to keep up. Well, 
that’s not such a bad idea. If you were ever 

going to do it, this would be a good day to 

start. You have some motivation, too. The 
more you know, the more valuable and 
helpful you’ll be. 

^(0 Scorpio (Oct. 24-Nov. 21) Yesterday, 
your performance was most likely brilliant. If 
you impressed the producer enough, you 
could get the leading role in the upcoming 
production. Somebody’s going to pay for 
your services, perhaps not in the way you 
expected. It could be better, actually. It could 
be valuable information. 

Sagittarius (Nov. 22-Dec. 21) You’re one 

of the few who’s still in a good mood. Most 
of the others are snarling or hissing at each 
other, depending on their species. They’re 
acting like animals — biting, nipping, 
squawking and chirping incessantly. This is 
communication? Well, maybe eventually 
they’ll get tired and start listening, too. 

-Capricorn (Dec. 22-Jan. 19), Keep your 
ear to .the keyhole today. Something over- 

heard, or that comes through the grapevine, 
could be just what you’re looking for. You’re 
accessing information you’re not usually 
privy to, and that’s only part of what’s inter- 
esting about it. To help things along, ask 
leading questions of people who are likely to 

know. 
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&L Aquarius (Jan. 20-Feb. 18) All of a sud- 
den a friend shows up with just what you \ 
need. A smile, a pizza, perhaps a dozen roses. 

Everything’s bright again. Something you 
were afraid you couldn’t do looks easy. Isn’t 
it wonderful when this happens? Do the same 
for somebody else. Pass it along. 

Pisces (Feb. 19-March 20) Now it’s your 
turn to speak up. You didn’t want to, but they 
haven’t thought of something that’s obvious 
to you. That’s why there are so many types of 
people — so everything will be obvious to 

somebody. It sure isn’t obvious to everybody. 
Better let them know what they need to do 
next. 

ACROSS 
1 Gap in time 
6 Lighten 

10 Cried 
14 Singer K.T._ 
15 Remove fat 
16 Field of study 
17 Greatest part 
19 Modem Persia 
20 Youth 
21 Those who go 

into details 
23 Judah's son 

24 Politely 
25 Biblical peak 
28 Marine expanse 
29 Censorious 

address 
30 Help! 
31 Lightweight 
35 City south of 

Gainesville 
36 Existed 
37 Clan 
38 Tillis and Brooks 
39 Old crone 
40 Laundry worker 
41 Make one 

43 Noggin 
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source 
47 Urban renewal 

target 
48 Men-only 

occasions 
50 In the past 
53 Weighty volume 
54 Making a racket 
56 At all times 
57 Circle dance 
58 Detection device 
59 Depend 
60 Borodin opera, 

“Prince_” 
61 Sudden 

outpouring 

DOWN 
1 Sprawl 
2 Largest 

landmass 
3 Walk laboriously 
4 Misdeed 
5 Baja California 

seaport 
6 Frome” 
7 Part of U.A.R. 

8 Mediterranean 
winds 

9 Manicurist’s 
boards 

10 Outer office 
11 Flynn of films 
12 Oyster’s gem 
13 Fragrant yellow 

flower 
18 List of candidates 
22 Gardner of ‘The 

Barefoot 
Contessa" 

23 Major dental 
process 

25 Molecule part 
26 Oriental staple 
27 Sea east of the 

Caspian 
28 Plains tribe 
32 Fruit's coat 
33 First murder 

victim 
34 Only just 
36 Saturate 
37 Pants 
39 Portable brazier 

40 Estuary 
42 Pinch 
44 Fall flower 
45 Pleating 

apparatus 
46 Ship of the 

desert 

47 Shankar’s 
instrument 

49 Source of poi 
50 Verdi heroine 
51 Tiny pest 
52 Grimm beast 
55 Talkie tunes 
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